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WFWP Niger: The WFWP-Niger hold a three-day workshop dedicated to women from August 7 to 10, 
2015 at the HQ, in collaboration with the FFWPU-Niger. 
 
The workshop aimed at inauguration of the national chapter of Women’s Federation for World Peace in 
Niger. 
 
For the closing of the workshop, a conference was held at the hall of the Seyini KOUNTCHE stadium. 
The National Leader of FFWPU-Niger Rev. Paul Marie ILBOUDO gave the lecture on “Woman’s Role 
in conflicts resolution or the maternal leadership at the service of peace and development”. 
 
It was the occasion to introduce to everyone Women’s Federation for World Peace-Niger and announce 
the program activity for the end of the year. 
 

 


